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PUBLIC NOTICE

The Town of Gilbert Parks and Recreation Department will be
conducting the KA-POW! Superhero Adventure Run on Saturday,
March 19, 2016 from 8:00 AM to 12:00 PM. The event will be held at
Freestone Park and surrounding public rights of way. This is a
costumed fun run designed for people of all ages and includes a 20
obstacle run. In addition, the event will include sponsors with
interactive games and inflatables or booths providing refreshments for
runners. The KA-POW! Superhero Adventure Run is produced by the
Town of Gilbert Parks and Recreation Department. The event has been
designated as a “Limited Public Forum” pursuant to Section 15-33 et
seq. of the Town of Gilbert Code. The boundaries of the “Limited
Public Forum” are hereby established as the Ball Field Complex, the
soccer fields, trails, event field south of Skate Park and the adjacent
parking lots and sidewalks.

There will be an adjacent Public Forum established at the KA-
POW! Superhero Adventure Run just East of Basketball Court located

on the North side of Freestone Park as seen in the attached map.

For further information, contact Mike Leppert, Senior Recreation
Coordinator at (480) 503-623S5.

DATED: March 3,2016

AUTHORIZED BY:
Rod Buchan/an, Parks and Recreation Director
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